The MOBAC Annual Hands-on Reference Workshop 

   Friday, October 22, 2004, 8:30 a.m – noon (Sign-in, coffee & refreshments 8:30 – 9; workshop will begin at 9)

   Monterey Peninsula College Library – in the Karas Room.  (Map of MPC campus available at:  http://www.mpcfaculty.net/library/MPC_Campus_map.htm)
This year’s workshop is jointly sponsored by both the MOBAC Reference Committee and SPLAMBA.  A special invitation is issued to all children’s and school librarians to attend.

The ALA Outstanding Reference Books for 2004 will be on display for your hands-on review!

If you would like to attend, please notify Kathy Krause at MOBAC HQ no later than Friday, October 15.  Contact Kathy at:  Krause@plsinfo.org or (650) 349-5538 x3037

